

Dear school,

My child would like to take part in Children Hospice South West Final Mile school challenge at Rock Park as part of RUN Barnstaple on Sunday 28 September.

This event is a school challenge which means the school needs to be signed up before children can register to take part.

Final Mile is a fabulous half marathon challenge where the children will run 12 miles within school time. Whether it's a mile a day, a week or a month, every step counts towards making a difference.

It's free for the school to sign up, though Children's Hospice South West (CHSW) are encouraging individual fundraising of £30 per child to help make the most of short and precious lives while celebrating Little Bridge House's 30th birthday, the children's hospice in North Devon.

There will be lots of fun stuff happening on the day, with a busy event village with food stalls, activities, and the children will receive a fun warm up and a medal for taking part.

Would you consider signing up the school to take part in the Final Mile school challenge? CHSW have shared a video to watch at www.chsw.org.uk/finalmile which provides an insight of what to expect.

The Children's Hospice South West Final Mile Team would be happy to come along to the school to present the idea to the children with Buddy, the CHSW bear mascot. Once you have signed up, they will provide you with a Final Mile pack which includes all information to send to other parents.

To sign up visit www.chsw.org.uk/schoolfinalmile, or for more information, please email Cyra, runbarnstaple@chsw.org.uk

With warmest wishes





